
Dear parents,  

Just a reminder that the final part of the Bronze DofE award will take place after school next 

Tuesday, 19th September in the Hall. 

We will aim to start by 3.40pm and should be finished by 5.30pm at the latest. Each team will be 

expected to make a presentation of about 5 minutes and all members of the team should 

contribute (this does not mean they all have to have a speaking part as long as they are present 

and have clearly contributed to preparation). 

If students can either e-mail any presentation to me on slj@strs.org or e-mail the details of which 

student has the details on their site, I can ensure this is all set up before hand and check we 

have a smooth - possibly even seamless - event. 

We expect all teams to stay until the end and support their fellow teams. We will also need the 

students to help re-organise the seating at the end for an evening event. (With 72 students plus 

staff this should be a matter of 10 minutes max.) 

This year, with over 80% of the students having completed the other three activities, Mr 

Dempsey, as our verifier, has very kindly carried out a pre-approval check which will enable us to 

issue certificates and badges at the presentation in advance of the on-line approval. 

If you would like to come along and support your sons achievement, you would be most welcome 

Kind regards  

Sarah James  

DofE Manager for STRS  

 

 

 


